
Due to staff vacation schedules, we will be open but operating 

with limited reception coverage and modified hours between 

Saturday, June 27 - Monday, July 13.   

 

WE WILL BE CLOSED IN OBSERVANCE OF INDEPEDENCE DAY ON JULY 4. 

 

Questions?  Concerns?  Please call 717.285.9955 and we will return 

your call as promptly as possible. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience. 


